
 

From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Eric Schultz 
Fee.Setting 
Annual Patent Practitioner fee 
Monday, August 5, 2019 11:51:33 AM 

For the annual patent practitioner fee one suggestion could be that the first 3-5 years are free. 
This would help those who want to take the USPTO exam before law school so they can do 
patent work in the summers while and right before law school. That way after law school both 
the Bar and USPTO exam don't need to be taken at the same time. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
-Eric Schultz
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